
 

FAILSWORTH & HOLLINWOOD DISTRICT PARTNERSHIP FINANCE SUB-
COMMITTEE 

29/11/2012 at 8.00 pm 
 
 

Present: Councillors Ames (Chair), Battye, Dawson, Fielding, Garry, 
Stretton and Williams 
 

 Also in Attendance: 
 Emma Alexander Executive Director Commercial 

Services 
 Steven Garratt Constitutional Services 
 John Norris District Co-ordinator 

 

 

1   APOLOGIES FOR ABSENCE   

Apologies for absence were received from Councillors Briggs 
and McMahon. 
 

2   URGENT BUSINESS   

There were no items of urgent business received. 
 

3   DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST   

There were no declarations of interest received. 
 

4   PUBLIC QUESTION TIME   

No Public Question were received. 
 

5   MINUTES OF PREVIOUS MEETING   

RESOLVED - That the minutes of the meeting held on 3rd 
October 2012 be approved as a correct record. 
 

6   FAILSWORTH & HOLLINWOOD DISTRICT PARTNERSHIP 
FINANCE SUB COMMITTEE  

 

The District Partnership Finance Sub Committee received a 
report detailing the budget commitments and sought 
consideration of funding proposals for a number of projects and 
schemes. It was highlighted that the remaining balance was 
£4,115.72. 
 
Members had several questions regarding the Failsworth 
Carnival funding request, however the applicant was 
unavailable. A request was also made of the District Co-
ordinator to investigate and produce a report regarding 
alternative support from the District Team to the Carnival in 
future. 
 
It was announced during the meeting that Contour Housing 
Group were to contribute £300 towards Community Safety and 
Crime Reduction Equipment, and the request for funding was no 
longer required. 



 

 
RESOLVED – That: 
1. The remaining balance be noted. 
2. The funding request from Failsworth Carnival be deferred in 
order to ask the applicant questions regarding the application. 
 
 

The meeting started at 8.00 pm and ended at 8.14 pm 
 


